
HISD Transportation

It has only been a short time since the last Board meeting. In that time the
Transportation Department has been staying busy. Some of the
extracurricular activities are starting to come to an end as others are just
ramping up. We are proud that we have the equipment to transport these
students so that they never miss a learning opportunity. I am always
reminded of just how great the staff at the HISD are. On 4/9 we made the
decision to release school early due to inclement weather. It only gave us a
few hours to get everything together but with the water already high in
areas and more rain on the way we felt that it was the safest option for the
students and staff. Once the decision was made everyone went to work to
make everything happen. I was able to see everyone work together to fit all
the pieces together and it all worked out really well. It is hard to believe that
summer is just around the corner. We will be starting to get everything
organized and ready for summer school within the next few weeks. As
always we thank you for your time and support.

Thanks,
Roy


